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2014-Edition Certified EHR Technology: 
Payment Year 2014 Attestation Update 

Providers attesting to Payment Year 2014 of the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive 
Program must acquire a 2014-Edition Certified EHR Technology to meet the 
Adopt, Implement or Upgrade (A/I/U) requirement in Participation Year 1 or 

demonstrate being a Meaningful EHR User for Participation Year 2 and beyond. 

Provider action may be required* 

Providers in Payment Year 2014: 

Providers must update their Payment Year 2014 attestation in MEIPASS to only include a valid 
2014-Edition EHR Certification Number(s). Attestations that do not include a 2014-Edition EHR 
Certification Number(s) in Payment Year 2014 will be rejected resulting in severe delays and 

rework on the providers' behalf. 

Providers in Payment Year 2013: 

Providers must NOT update their EHR Certification Number(s) if the Payment Year 2013 
attestations are in the MEIPASS status (State Review, State Approval, or Payment Process). 
Updates to attestations that are in a review status will cause the attestations to be reset or 
rejected resulting in severe delays and rework on the providers' behalf. Once an attestation has 
been paid for Payment Year 2013, the provider should review the "Providers in Payment Year 2014" 

instructions. 

Unsure of an attestation status or confused? 
Please call the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program Support Service at 1-877-646-5410, Option 2 or email 

hit@health.state.ny.us 

Please navigate to our new FAQ guidance on 2014-Edition Certified EHR 
Technology before taking any action: 

M03 - Does a provider need to adopt the Adopt, Implement or Upgrade (A/I/U) or 
demonstrate being a Meaningful EHR User of 2014-Edition Certified EHR Technology in 
Payment Year 2014? 

M04 - How does a provider add or remove an EHR Certification Number in MEIPASS? 

EP43 - What happens if one or all of my practice locations do not Adopt, Implement or 
Upgrade (A/I/U) to a 2014-Edition Certified EHR Technology? Will I still be eligible to 
demonstrate being a Meaningful EHR User of Certified EHR Technology and participate in the 
NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program for Payment Year 2014? 

EP47 - I transitioned from a 2011-Edition Certified EHR Technology to a 2014-Edition Certified 
EHR Technology during the EHR reporting period. Am I eligible to attest to Meaningful Use? 

mailto:hit@health.state.ny.us
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/FAQ/faq.aspx?qid=M03
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/FAQ/faq.aspx?qid=M04
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/FAQ/faq.aspx?qid=EP43
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/FAQ/faq.aspx?qid=EP47
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/index.aspx


Contact Details 

1-877-646-5410 - Option 2 
hit@health.state.ny.us 

You are receiving this email from the MEIPASS Outreach list because this email address has been listed as the primary contact for 

a provider who has been recently registered or received an incentive payment and is directly affected by this guidance. For further 

information, please email us at: hit@health.state.ny.us. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 

materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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